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   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family. 
 Kai Anthony Hill, Janette Heaton, Kathleen Whewell, Rachel Horrocks, Joanne Sullivan, Joanna 
Conway, Josie Beetson, Bertha Pearce, Greta Carus, Andrew Brown, Andrew Southworth, The retired 
priests, Mary Jean Merrin, Sandra Reddy, Laura Isherwood, Mary Tipping, Jenny Burke, Sheila Foulds, 
Irene Birds, Niamh Rose. 

 
Sacrament of Baptism:  Please collect a green leaflet from back of the churches. 

 
Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 

 

Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),                      
Fr Gary sss (Bth/A) Irene Birds (S) Elaine Winkley (LD) Roy Green (S)               

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

 
£50 No 197 Albert Harrison  

 
£25 No 167 Marlen Thompson  

 
£25 No 135 Brenda Harrison   

 
Last week’s Collections for the 

Parish: 
 £ 809.94 

 
  
 
 
 
  

This week’s Mass Timetable 
 

Monday: No Mass 
 

              Tuesday:  No Mass 
 

 Wednesday No Mass 

 Thursday:  No Mass     

 Friday No Mass 

 Saturday: St Peter’s Church 
6pm Vigil 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 At 
 

Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 9th June 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions 

These will be held at St Peter’s 
on the first Saturday of each 
month at 11-15am until 11-45 
am.  

The next one being 6th July.  

The Priory upon request. 

  

 

 

 

St John Vianney’s 5:15pm un5l 5:45 

The Priory upon request 

Summer Fair/ Social   

Thank you to everyone that 
organised this event, the cake 
makers, all those that brought 

items for the tombola and 
everyone that attended. Thank you 
to St Peter’s school and St Pauls 

school for their bottles and 
chocolate contribution.                              

The amount raised will be 
announced next weekend.  

  

 

 

 

   

 Planned event. 

There will be a concert at St 
Peter’s Church on the 28th of June 

at 6pm involving our children 
and young people from St Peter’s 

School, St Pauls School and St 
Bede’s School.                 
Admission free  

  

Thank you! 

To Fr Samson for celebrating the 
weekend masses while Fr Shaun 

takes a well-earned break. 

Eucharistic Ministers.            

 Are you interested in becoming a minister, or distributing communion to the housebound on Sunday 
morning?  We have 7 people requiring Communion at home on Sundays.  

If anyone is interested, please speak to Fr Shaun, or contact Lynda Corban 07496932378. 


